
PLANNING TO SERVE YOU BETTER 

 

 

The Village Public Works Department 

(PWD) is starting a resiliency planning 

project paid for with a Municipal 

Planning Grant (MPG) from the 

Department of Housing and 

Community Development (DHCD). This 

effort is aimed at reducing service 

interruptions and improving service to 

customers on the oldest segments of 

the system.  

Aldrich and Elliot Engineers were 

selected to evaluate vulnerabilities in 

the water and sewer service lines and 

create a prioritized list of deficiencies 

with estimates for budgeting and 

grant application purposes.  

This work is part of a shift toward 

adopting a proactive approach to 

system needs, versus a reactive 

response to system failures.  

 



 

 


